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Galena Park ISD Volunteers Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the August 8th Board of Trustees Meeting, Galena Park ISD recognized the 
Brown, Guzman, Jimenez, and Ronsonette families for being outstanding volunteers.  

Galena Park ISD recently launched the ‘Great Place To Be’ billboard campaign to advertise the 
great things happening in our District. �e Communications Department reached out to these 


